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Comments: I believe that all non motorized use trails and roads should not be allowed to have any form of

motorized or mechanically operated vehicle travel on them. 

 

As an equestrian it has been my experience that more often then not drivers of these vehicles do not understand

or respect the right of way of horses and riders or hikers. There are numerous ATV trails in the National Forests

designated exclusively for their use and yet they still violate the existing rules and ride any where they want.

 

Please, let the trails that are not motorized stay non motorized and restrict motorized use to only the ATV trails

developed specifically for that purpose.

Thank you


